
Northeastern Federation of Stamp Clubs 
Club Membership Application 

 
 
 
 

Name of Club: 
Meeting Place (if any): 
Meeting Time (if any): 
President: 
Vice-President(s): 
Secretary: 
Treasurer:  
Number of Members: 
Contact Email for Prospective Members:  
Contact Email for Communication with Federation : 
 
There are no dues.   Send applications to: 
 
David S. Ball  
President – NEFSC  
733 Salem End Rd 
Framingham, MA 01702 
 
or davidsball47@gmail.com 
 
The Federation is focused on New England philately.  However, strictly speaking, there is no rule 
against member clubs being located outside of New England. 
 
Club Benefits: The Federation provides a forum for the dissemination of philatelic information of 
importance to the New England area. We do this by providing a centralized list of member clubs and 
their exhibitions (i.e., each club gets their own page on the Federation website and club shows are listed 
on our events page).  Clubs can even host their own website on the Federation web hosting account (e.g., 
Philatelic Group of Boston, Waltham Stamp Club, and Rhode Island Philatelic Society use this service – 
note however that clubs using this service are required to provide their own computer code).   We also 
run a youth philately program and make frequent monetary donations to other philatelic organizations, 
most notably the Spellman Museum of Stamps and Postal History, the American Philatelic Research 
Library (APRL) and the American Philatelic Society (APS).  Finally, the Federation stages the annual 
Philatelic Show every May at the Holiday Inn of Boxborough, Massachusetts.  This is the World Series 
of Philately show (as defined by the APS) for New England.  The Federation is also providing extensive 
support for Boston 2026 World Expo, the twelfth International Philatelic Exhibition to be staged in the 
United States.    


